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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

31/01/2023  17:16:362022/5408/P OBJ Hanna Stephens The York Way Fish Bar has provided me with fish and chips since I was young and is always busy and well 

used by members of the local community. It¿s a valuable community facility that shouldn¿t go anywhere and 

would be sorely missed if it did. The new development is not in the interest of the community.

31/01/2023  17:16:402022/5408/P OBJ Hanna Stephens The York Way Fish Bar has provided me with fish and chips since I was young and is always busy and well 

used by members of the local community. It¿s a valuable community facility that shouldn¿t go anywhere and 

would be sorely missed if it did. The new development is not in the interest of the community.
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